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New multi-purpose hall at Milperra Public School

Milperra Public School
Welcome pack

Thank you for your patience during construction. We are thrilled to deliver this project for the 
school community.

StorageA stage

Welcome to your new facilities 

The new multi-purpose hall at Milperra Public School is now complete. 
The hall contains:

Unisex toilet and shower

http://schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au


Message from your Principal

We are excited to announce the completion of the Milperra Public School hall. This hall will be used for various 
events such as assemblies, performances and indoor learning opportunities. This hall has been designed to 
accommodate all students at Milperra Public School and will effectively store some new sporting equipment such 
as our table tennis tables. Our honor boards, including the memorial stars from deceased students, have been 
relocated to this space. We are all very appreciative of this new hall.

Sarah Casuccio 
Principal

View of new hall from the east

Storage facilities



The multi-purpose hall is equipped with a range of features
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For more information about this project contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal: Sarah Casuccio

Website: milperra-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: milperra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9773 8112

Contact us
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